
Code  enforcement  works  to
improve local housing
In effort to maintain higher-quality housing stock in the
City, the code enforcement/community improvement division on a
regular  basis  addresses  simple  property  maintenance  issues
such as deteriorated paint. Small improvements make a big
difference.

In this example, Code officer Uriel Sanchez worked with a
property owner on the 600 block of Plumer street to address
some  paint  issues  on  his  building.  The  end  result  was  a
drastic transformation not only of the building but of the
attitude of the tenants and property owner.

They all agreed that the transformation brought a new sense of
pride to the neighborhood which motivated the property owner
to paint another building he owns in the same neighborhood.
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